
 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

for  

AILEEN LOE  

CALTRANS, DISTRICT 5 

for her service to the  

TRANSPORTATION AGENCY FOR MONTEREY COUNTY 
 

WHEREAS, Aileen Loe, Deputy Director for Planning and Local Assistance, has represented Caltrans 

District 5 as an ex officio member to the Transportation Agency for Monterey County over 14 years, 

where she has faithfully updated the Agency on Caltrans activities and responded to questions and 

requests for action;  

 

WHEREAS, Ms. Loe was the project manager for the Big Sur Coast Highway Management Plan, which 

created a coordinated effort with the Coastal Commission, National Marine Sanctuary, and the Big Sur 

community to develop the successful strategic doctrine of “living with landslides” where Highway 1 

winds through the scenic and fragile Big Sur coast;    

 

WHEREAS, Ms. Loe has advocated for and lead Caltrans’ participation in the development of several 

other collaborative transportation planning projects including:   

• Highway 68 and Highway 218 Corridor Studies 

• Big Sur Transportation Demand Management Plan 

• District 5 Active Transportation Plan, and  

• US 101 Business Plan for the Central Coast 

 

WHEREAS, Ms. Loe has supported regional collaboration through her active participation in the 

US 101 Central Coast Coalition; and, 

 

WHEREAS, Ms. Loe is an avid bicyclist who has managed Caltrans District 5’s sustainability program. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT DECLARED on this 24th day of June, 2020, that we congratulate Aileen 

Loe on her retirement from Caltrans and give our sincere appreciation for her work to improve regional 

transportation in Monterey County. 

 

 

___________________________________   

Luis Alejo, Chair 

 

 

___________________________________   

Debra L. Hale, Executive Director 


